
 

     SALLY FORSTER – TERRY ODISHAW 
     REALTORS® 

August 8, 2017 

TOWN OF RIVERVIEW 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

Good Afternoon, 

My name is Sally Forster.  I am a REALTOR® with RE/MAX Avante, Moncton and together with my 
partner Terry Odishaw, we work out of a site office in THE FAIRWAYS subdivision in Riverview.  We 
represent Clayton Developments Limited, the developer for that area, and also represent one of the 
preferred builders, Wesco Construction Ltd.     

We would like to help our clients introduce this exciting new area to the rest of Greater Moncton by 
hosting a Family-type event - ie inflatable play structures and BBQ so families can see what this 
wonderful, growing neighbourhood has to offer thereby drawing more people to Riverview! 

We are looking at hosting this event on Sunday, September 10th a regular OPEN HOUSE day and a good 
time to get people out looking at homes.  The theme would be upsizing for families and downsizing for 
grandparents; “Come and take a look at what The Fairways in Riverview has to offer!” 

We are requesting a Court closure on Summerdale Court in The Fairways from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm on 
Sunday, September 10th.  The event will be from Noon til 4:00 but would require some setup and tear 
down time.  Summerdale Court is a brand new court in this subdivision and no one is currently living 
there; construction is underway now and would be a good location for such an event as it is tucked in off 
the main Pinewood.  A closure on this court would not affect traffic in any way.   

We would be most appreciative if the Town of Riverview could help us make this a great family day by 
providing the space needed to set up the Airheads inflatable play structures and a BBQ area.  We have 
the full support of Clayton Developments and Wesco Construction, who will both be instrumental in the 
set-up, tear-down and/or promotion of this event. 

Overall, the co-operation of Businesses and the Town working together to grow this area, is in itself a 
wonderful endorsement of life in Riverview.  

Please let me know if I can answer any questions you may have.  I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

Sally Forster 
RE/MAX Avante 
506.227.7252 


